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"Taiwanese" delegation visits Al Ain University for cooperation

Al Ain University of Science and Technology received a delegation from Taiwan's Hwang
company for e-learning to discuss prospects of cooperation between the two sides. The
delegation was received by Prof. Ghaleb Al Refae, AAU President, and was accompanied by
Mr. Mohammed Saeedat, Director of the Information Technology Center at Al Ain Campus.

The visiting delegation provided 10 interactive boards to help develop the educational process
and facilitate it to members of the academic staff and students. It provides academics with a
simplified method of presenting the practical material through easy connectivity to the computer
and allows students to connect their phones through these boards to enable them to participate
effectively during the lecture.

AAU president, provided his special thanks to the delegation for presenting smart panels,
stressing the importance of academic development within Al Ain University, which constantly



seeks to keep abreast of what is new in the field of education and provide all the needs of
students and facilitate the educational process on them.

For his part, the Director of the Information Technology Center stressed the importance of these
panels in light of the current intelligent learning and the huge developments in the field of
technology that Al Ain University's strategy of education seeks to keep pace with.

At the end of the visit, Al Ain University of Science and Technology presented a shield of thanks

and appreciation to the visiting delegation and wished more cooperation between the two
parties.
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